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The African Music and Cultural Festival is a wonderfully vibrant event that showcases the 
incredible cultures and communities of people who have roots in countries from across the 

African continent, and now live here in Melbourne. 
 

Since I was first elected in 2014, it’s been such a privilege to witness the incredibly positive 
impact that all the different Australian-African communities have had in my electorate and 

across the state. 
 

I know the significance of this event, and it is truly an honour that we are able to hold this 
event here in Melbourne. 

 
I look forward to celebrating this festival for many years to come. 

 

 
 

Ellen Sandell 
State Member for Melbourne 
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